
INVITATION TO BID 

TETON SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 401 

 

MODULAR BUILDING / CLASSROOM  

 

 

TSD is accepting bids to sell a modular classroom. The minimum bid accepted is $40,000.  Bids to be returned to 

Teton School District No.401 by Monday, February 8, at 4:00 pm. 

 

Please label: Modular Classroom Bid 

 

Mail to:  

Teton School District #401 

PO. Box 775  

Driggs ID, 83422 

 

The competitive sealed bids will be received by the Board of Trustees of Teton School District No. 401.  

 

The bids will be opened and read aloud at their regularly scheduled public board meeting on Monday, February 8, 

2021, starting at 5:30 pm.  The meeting will be held at the Teton School District office, located at 481 North Main 

Street, Driggs, Idaho.  

 

Published: 

January 20, 2021 

 January 27, 2021 

Teton Valley News  

 

For information please contact TSD Superintendent Monte Woolstenhulme at 208-228-5923 or 

mrw@d401.k12.id.us 

 
 
 


